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I strongly opposed this bill. There is no evidence that Oregon's current election 

system is insecure or broken. This bill's only use is to make it more inconvenient for 

Oregonians to vote in an informed manner. When I vote I sit down with my ballot and 

laptop and spend an afternoon deeply considering my options. If I was forced to vote 

in person at a ballot, I would not be able to make such informed decisions, which 

would make our states democracy weaker.  


